
Mr. David R. Brewer 
David R. Brewer, Attorney at Law, PLLC 
900 Rockmead, Suite 132 
Kingwood, Texas 77339 

Dear Mr. Brewer, 

Just a note to let you know how much I appreciate you helping me personally with the 
formation of my new business, as well as my insurance agency with navigating everyday 
business matters and the favorable resolution of a particular litigated matter.  

Your representation and firm’s services have provided nothing less than great outcomes 
since our attorney-client relationship began back in 2022 and your efforts are most appreciated.   

It is great to have a local attorney who is ready and willing to assist as efficiently as you 
and your firm have always and continue to do for us.  

I look forward to our continued working relationship both personally and professionally. 

Sincerely, 

Joe Kader




